
Friday 12 November 2021 

After the excitement of fireworks and Halloween, this week has seen us become 

more reflective as we helped the children understand the importance of           

Remembrance Day. The Y1-6 children observed a two minute silence outside 

beautifully on Thursday. It was also a very appropriate week for the first school 

visit since pre-Covid times to 

take place as Years 5 and 6   

visited Bletchley Park as part of 

their ‘Codebreakers’ topic on 

Wednesday. 

 

Diary Dates: 

Saturday 13 November—FOSCS Quiz 

Night! 

Week beginning 15 November—Road 

Safety Week 

Wednesday 17 November—Scholastic 

Book Fair arrives and is on in the hall 

after school for two weeks! (See over for 

details) 

Friday 19 November—Non-uniform day 

for  Children in Need (see over for new 

system for making contributions!) 

‘Value Bands’ for demonstrating           

respect have been awarded to... 

 

Year 1— Charley 

Year 2— Danny 

Year 3— Darcie 

Year 4— Rosie 

Year 5— Ethan 

Year 6— Phoebe 

Well done to all of you! 



Many thanks to everyone who entered 

the ‘Walk to School’ quiz; house points 

have been awarded to successful       

participants! 

Next week is ‘Road Safety’ week so 

please use it as an opportunity to       

ensure your children have bright/

reflective clothing to wear now that the 

evenings are getting darker. 

Please note that Children in Need is 

going cashless where possible this 

year. If you could make your donation 

of at least £1 for non-uniform day next 

week on Parent Pay instead of sending 

money in, we would be most grateful! 

Book Fair from Wednesday! 

There will be an excellent selection of 

books available for the children to peruse 

after school each day between 17 and 

24 November. Additionally, the team at 

Scholastic reward the school with    

reading material for our library and 

classrooms according to the number of 

books ordered. There will be order 

forms available to complete online     

orders at home. Once completed, 

please return the form to school, so we 

can provide your child with the correct 

book. If a book is really popular, we will 

order more copies from the Scholastic 

team and provide them to your child in 

due course. We cannot wait for it to 

come and we hope you take the time to  

explore the book fair when it arrives! 

Please bear with us as we will be       

limiting numbers in the hall and asking 

adults to wear a mask for Covid safety. 

Star Awards 

Year 1— Finlay for super effort when 

writing independently 

Year 2— Ivy for great independence in 

solving subtraction problems 

Year 3— Macy for excellent use of time 

adverbials when ‘stretching’ sentences 

Year 4— Laylah a fabulous attitude in 

maths 

Year 5— Bernadette for amazing effort 

in maths 

Year 6— Tilly for her non-chronological 

report about Bletchley Park 

Well done everyone! 

Behaviour Awards 

 

Year 1— Alexander 

Year 2— Scarlett 

Year 3— Alfie T 

Year 4— Libby 

Year 5— Maisie 

Year 6— Connie 

Well done to all of you! 


